
Autumn term Newsletter Year 5 

 

This term we have been working very hard in year 5. We have been learning lots of new 

and interesting things. We have particularly been enjoying our History topic of the 

‘Anglo-Saxons.’  

In this subject, we found out all about how the Anglo-Saxons came over to Britain. We 

discovered how they settled and explored the types of houses that they lived in. We 

found out that they usually settled near rivers and in forests so that they were near a 

fresh water supply and were able to hunt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below you can see some of the work that we have produced for this topic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In addition to History, we have also been enjoying our Art lessons. We have been 

learning all about Art illusions. In this topic, we have explored how artists create 

perspective in their work and use foreshortening to give perspective.  

Here are some pieces of our ‘illusion’ work: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



As well as Art, we have also been enjoying our PE lessons. As you can see from the 

pictures, we have been taking part in some very challenging but fun Gymnastics lessons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In RE we have been learning about ‘Ourselves’ and we completed a topic on ‘Judaism.’ In 

Judaism topic, we read ‘The story of Exodus.’ We found out how Jewish people 

celebrate the Passover today.  

You can read the story below:

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to the Christmas celebrations coming up! We are busy learning 

some Christmas songs! 


